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TO: SERVICES SETA 2024/25 DISCRETIONARY WINDOW APPLICANTS 

PROGRESS UPDATE ON 2024/25 DISCRETIONARY GRANTS EVALUATION 

We have received your application for the 2024/25 Discretionary Grant Window. We appreciate your interest 
and participation in this critical initiative. We are currently evaluating all applications.  

Due to the large number of submissions received, our evaluation process is taking longer than expected. 
We anticipate communicating the outcomes of the evaluations by 30 September 2024.
We appreciate your patience and understanding during this period. 

For further updates, please monitor our official channels or visit our website. 

Yours Sincerely 

Andile Sipengane 
Chief Executive Officer (acting) 

25 July 2024 


